
 

Memo to By-Law – 33-2022 

 

Staff Memo  

To:   South Huron Council 

From:  Rebekah Msuya-Collison, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 

Date:  May 16, 2022 

Re:  By-Law 33-2022 - Appoint Municipal By-Law Enforcement 

Officers  

 

The purpose of the By-Law is to rescind the current by-law to ensure that current 

employees of the Municipality of South Huron are authorized to enforce certain 

municipal by-laws and to rescind the previous By-Law was enacted in 2015, being 

By-Law #40-2015.  The following items have been updated from the previous by-

law: 

1. Appointments are made by “position” rather than name reducing the need 
to reappoint for any staff turnover; 

2. Certain appointments are for the purposes of enforcing specific By-Laws as 
listed in Column 2 (Applicable By-Laws) of Schedule A; 

3. Inclusion of sections 3 and 4 to provide entry to land provisions for 
authorized municipal enforcement officers in the case that current 
municipal by-laws provisions do not include. 

 

 


